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RESUMPTION OF TOURIST VISA TO INDIA 
 
 In pursuance of guidelines issued by the Ministry of Home Affairs, 
Government of India, the Embassy of India, Ulaanbaatar is pleased to 
announce the resumption of tourist visas as per the following details: 
 

(I) Foreign nationals planning to visit India for tourism purposes will 
be allowed to enter India on e-Tourist Visa/Tourist Visa through 
chartered flights (for group tourism only) from 15 October 2021 
and 

 
(ii) All individual foreign nationals planning to travel to India for 

tourism purposes would be permitted to enter India from 15 
November 2021. 

 
2. The above-mentioned foreign nationals would be required to obtain 
either 
 

A fresh e-Tourist Visa by applying online at 
https://indianvisaonline.gov.in/evisa/tvoa.html 

 
or 
 

A fresh Tourist Visa from the Embassy of India, Ulaanbaatar 
(more information can be found at 
http://indianvisaonline.gov.in/visa/info.jsp) 
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